
Jubilee Charity Duck Race—June 2nd 2022 

A massive thank you to everyone who supported our inaugural charity duck race. We 
had a lot of fun and raised a fantastic £535 for our charities. 107 ducks, some brightly 

decorated, were launched around 200yds or so  
upstream after the Texas scramble and           
barbecue.  

 

 

 

 

Tom was at the bridge in his waders ready to an-
nounce the winners and ensured that the       
majority were rescued. There may, however,  be 
3 still happily swimming downstream! 

 

Most ducks completed the journey in 
6 to 7 minutes and the first 3 places 
were closely contested. 

The winning duck belonged to Paul 
Slatter who received the coveted duck 
trophy  and a jubilee themed hamper. 
Hampers also went to the second and 
3rd place ducks. 

The most chilled and some might say lazy duck 
belonged to Max Nicholls. It came in at least 10 
minutes behind the others! 

We hope to make this an annual event and may 
well instigate some additional hazards / rules for 
2023! 


